
 

Camping is an ageless tradition across America, however many of our students are not fortu-
nate enough to have this experience.  Hillcrest Academy staff had the pleasure of accompany-
ing nine of our RAMS to Hocking Hills State Park as an end of summer celebration. Through 
the help of fundraisers, such as a bake sale and car wash, along with donations, Hillcrest 
Academy was able to provide this once in a lifetime experience to some of our RAMS.  

The students participated in various activities that included an introduction to nature, hiking, 
fireside story telling and s’mores, tubing down the lazy river, and the students favorite activi-
ty, paintball. On the way back to campus, some of the students commented that this was the 
best outdoor experience they have ever had! With such great feedback, enthusiasm, and staff 
dedication, Hillcrest Academy plans to make this an annual outing for our RAMS. 


